
Plympton Open Space Committee (POSC) Meeting 
Meeting Date: January 31, 2008 

Meeting Minutes Issued 12/18/07 by Brad Prescott, Secretary 
 
Attendees: Gail Briggs, Frank Perfetuo, Brad Prescott, Jim Watson (Old Colony Planning 
Council),  
Absent: Patty Johnston, Chris Lawrence  
Guest: Kristin Uiterwyk, Umass Boston Urban Harbors Institute 100 Morressy Blvd, 
Boston, MA 02125-3393 kristin.uiterwyk@umb.edu 617-287-5570, fax 617-287-5575, 
website: www.uhi.umb.edu 
 
Kristin Uiterwyk, reviewed the “Plymouth Carver Sole Source Aquifer” plan in progress 
and information she has and needs for her entry into the Plympton portion of the plan.  
OCPC will be giving BUHI the parcel maps to overlay on their map of “Protected and 
Unprotected Open Space Map of Plympton”. The towns involved in the report and 
affected by the aquifer are Plymouth, Plympton, Bourne, Middleboro, Carver, Wareham 
and Kingston.  Plymouth Carver Aquifer Planning meetings are every Thursday at 7 pm 
and POSC members are encouraged to attend.  The PCSA are looking for information for 
our goals so the PCSA report is in alignment with them.  PCSA also wanted to identify 
the parcels on a map listed in the POSC draft report. 
 
Rick Burnet of the CPA Commission asked if POSC would write the warrant article for 
the Community Preservation Act?  The POSC voted unanimously to do so. 
The warrant will be submitted to Nancy by March 31.  Rick gave Brad a copy of the 2006 
warrant which will need to be retyped.  Rick will be meeting with the Board of Selectmen 
meeting at 7 pm February 4th and will inform them of our sponsorship and speak for the 
POSC. 
 
West Street property development reviewed.  Rich Beal developer with AW Perry is 
developer for west street property.  Chris is trying to discuss the property with them. 
POSC (Chris ) will discuss the developers plans and proposals that would benefit the 
town. No update at January meeting Chris to update POSC in February. 
 
Vendor Warrant Form for OCPC was signed by 3 members in November.  No check has 
yet come in for the POSC to make payment to the OCPC.  
 
New goal for open space plan is March 2008. POSC re-affirms the goal. 
 
Analysis from the survey was distributed by Chris since the November meeting. Analysis 
was reviewed and approved for publication in the open space report as an appendix 
without changes. 
 
POSC Plan draft comments reviewed at the November meeting.  Detailed discussion 
followed at that time.  If any members have suggestion notes they can forward to Jim, 
which would be helpful. 
 



Accessibility studies for all town owned properties are needed for the plan.  A quick 
assessment of what is currently accessible properties and what are potentially accessible 
properties are.  Brad will do a quick exterior access assessment.  Progress has not been 
made since the November Meeting.  Work still needs to be done. 
 
Five year action plan was reviewed with Jim. 
 
Next meeting February 27, 2008 7-9 pm 
 
 


